
Green Class 

 21-09-18 

Another fabulous week in Green Class where we have been really busy earning our apples! There 

has been lots of visits to the café for hot  chocolates and cakes! The rest of the staff were very 

jealous! 

In Literacy this week we have focussed on comprehension and answering questions which every-

body was asking before we had even read the story. We have also been working on our dictionary 

skills and finding words that we do not know. 

In Maths this week we have been looking at using vocabulary such as ‘greater than’ or ‘less than’ 

when comparing different numbers. We have also been representing numbers in different ways 

such as with the numicon and number lines.  

In Food Tech we have had lots of fun making shortbread. Everyone was really excited to let you 

try them!! Everyone followed the instructions of the recipe and could measure out all of the ingre-

dients. 

We hope you all had a lovely day off with the powercut!  Shame about not being able to go swim-

ming this week though. 

Have a great weekend!  

Homework due in next Friday please  


